
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
We have come to the end of the month of September 2005. It is the first 
month of the third and last term of the year, which started on 5th September 
2005. 
 
University students 
 
Our only student in university, Joram George Ouma, has been on vacation 
for one month. He is due to resume his studies in the second week of next 
month October, 2005. 
 
He is pursuing a diploma in Clinical medicine at the Kampala University – 
Uganda. Next month will mark the start of his third and final year at the 
university.  
 
Joram has expressed a desire to pursue a degree course at the same 
university after his diploma course. Due to limited funds, we, at Northern 
Magic Fund could only commit ourselves to pay for his diploma course. He 
is, therefore appealing to all well-wishers to come to his assistance towards 
realizing his dream. 
 
We have, also been receiving numerous requests for assistance from students 
who have qualified to join university or other middle-level colleges. 
Unfortunately, and again due to limited funds, we have not been able to 
respond favourably to their requests. In the circumstances, we invite any 
willing individual sponsors to come to the aid of such cases. 
 
Other students 



 
All other students in both elementary and high school have settled down to 
work. This being the final term of the year, we are confident that they will 
put in their best effort to achieve better grades. 
 
Renovation projects 
 
We are in the process of identifying the next school to benefit from your 
generosity towards this initiative. We have a number of proposals that we 
are considering.  
Our past efforts have already put smiles on many faces. We are confident 
that as we endeavour to put our best foot forward in all we do, many more, 
hitherto desolate, faces will brighten up. 
 
Lastly, I would like to thank you all for your unwavering support. 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew.         
 
 


